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To

The Chairman-cum- Managing Director

Central Mine Planning & Design Institute Limited.

Gondwana House, Kanke Road,

Ranchi – 834008

Jharkhand

cmd.cmpdi@coalindia.in

Sub:--  Discrepancy in NPS Data provided by CMPDI on the CIL Website in respect of 
Executive Defined Contributory Pension Scheme

Dear Sir,

CIL  is  gearing  up  fast  on  way  of  finalizing  and  implementing  Executive  Defined
Contributory Pension Scheme. AIACE has been raising the issue of discrepancy in NPS
Data since long. It  is quite disheartening to note that still there are discrepancies found
in this website due to incorrect data supplied by the subsidiaries.

This time, I may be permitted to highlight the following errors committed by CMPDI and
request your immediate kind attention for its rectification.

Sir,  in  respect  of  following  4  Executives,  who  have  superannuated  from  Regional
Institute No.-2 of CMPDI at different points of time, have identified that their respective
data for three months viz. 4th, 5th and 6th month of the year 2010, are missing on the
website. Particulars of these 4 members are as shown below:-

90015652 BINAY KUMAR SHRIVASTAV

90088196 NAWAL KISHORE VERMA

90015553 AJOY KUMAR GHOSH

90093014 ASHOKE KUMAR CHAKRABORTY

mailto:cmd.cmpdi@coalindia.in


As the error relates to the same period for the same Institute, it is apprehended that a 
common error has been committed by the concerned department(s) responsible for 
preparation of this data.

It is requested that needful corrections must be ensured so that our members and their 
dependants are not subjected to unnecessary harassment.

Hope, early action will be taken on our demand.

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC:-- 

CMD, CIL, Kolkata

DT/DP/DF, CIL ,Kolkata.


